
Hello Everyone    

I hope you are all looking forward to a relaxing summer holiday. It has been a very different year and we have not been able to visit many 
places. Now lockdown is easing slightly, some of you will be able to get out and about again.  

For your geography summer project, I would like you to create a map or a recording of the journey for somewhere that you visit. You can cre-
ate this using any materials or media. It could be a visit to the local park, a walk to a family members house or somewhere further afield. You 
can record your journey in lots of different ways, here are some examples.   

Things to think about:  

What interesting places do you pass on your journey?  
Does anything look old or new on your journey?  
Do you pass any historical places? 
What would you change about the route you took?  
How is it different to your local area (if you are travelling further afield)? 
What man made features do you see?  
What natural features do you see?  

I look forward to hearing all about your exciting journeys. I hope you have fun completing this activity. I would love to see some of your journeys and maps, 
you can email me pictures at: orange@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk  

Enjoy your summer and I look forward to seeing you all very soon.  

Take care and keep safe  

Miss Buchan     


